PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES SEPT 10, 2019

1. Terry showed the plan for the new trail. Along the side of the plant the trail will
fall under the existing contract without any additional permitting. From there to
the existing outlook( roughly 180 ‘) will require new permitting and eight test pits.
after this work is completed we can then see is further test pits and related
costs will be needed.

Also two types of safety railings were chosen and we will be presented with
both estimates at a later date.
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